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Training Completion Required for ACEs Screening Reimbursement Eligibility: 
Medi-Cal Providers Must Complete Training for Adverse Childhood Experiences 
(ACEs) Aware Screening Services by July 1, 2020 to Receive Payment 

 

Dear Provider, 

 

Effective July 1, 2020, eligibility for reimbursement for ACEs Aware Screening Services is 
contingent on the completion of  two requirements. To make sure you remain eligible for 
reimbursement for this service, please complete the two requirements outlined below: 

1. Complete the required training here: acesaware.org 

2. Self-attest to completing the certified ACE training here: medi-
cal.ca.gov/TSTA/TSTAattest.aspx 

 

This is the first-ever statewide effort to screen patients for Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACEs) 
that lead to trauma and other ACEs-associated health conditions due to stress.  

 

This Wednesday, June 24, 2020 you can join a webinar on the Fundamentals of ACE screening 
with California Surgeon General Dr. Nadine Burke Harris. Register for it here: 
register.gotowebinar.com/register/5234911605680445196 

 

If you have any questions about this information, please contact info@ACEsAware.org. 

 

Thank you for all you do for our community, 

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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